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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF EL SALVADOR 
ANNOUNCING THE PLACE AND DATE OF THE GENERAL ASSEMBLY
PERMANENT MISSION OF EL SALVADOR

TO THE ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES

Note 166/2010 

The Permanent Mission of El Salvador to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the General Secretariat and has the honor to refer to resolution AG/RES. 2614 (XL-O/10), adopted on June 8 by the fortieth regular session of the General Assembly, held in Lima, Peru, accepting the offer by the Republic of El Salvador to host the forty-first regular session of the General Assembly. 
In that regard, the government of EI Salvador is pleased to announce that the General Assembly will be held in San Salvador from June 5 to 7, 2011, and would therefore be grateful if the General Secretariat would inform the member states and observers of the OAS accordingly. 

The Permanent Mission of EI Salvador avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the General Secretariat the renewed assurances of its highest consideration. 

Washington, D.C., June 25, 2010 

To the

General Secretariat

Organization of American States

Washington, D.C. 

1400 16th  Street NW Suite 100, Washington, DC, 20036 

Tel. (202)467-0054 Fax (202) 232-4806 moea@rree.qob.sv  
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